
For more information about plans and enrollment, visit dhs.pa.gov/PlanSelection

The Pennsylvania Department of Human Services 
(DHS) has updated medical coverage options for 
people who receive Medical Assistance (MA).
This change does not affect your eligibility for 
MA. You will not lose coverage because of these 
changes. Some current MA plans will not be available 
after September 1, 2022. Individuals on those plans  
will need to choose a new plan by August 16, 2022,  
or DHS will assign one to them.

June 22-Aug. 16, 2022

August 17, 2022

September 1, 2022

New plan selection period.

New plan automatically assigned  
to those who needed to choose  

a new plan but did not select one.

Effective date for new plan.

Important Plan Selection Information

• PA Enrollment Services sent information by mail  
to MA recipients who need to choose a new plan  
with instructions on how to choose a new plan.

• You must choose a new plan by August 16, 2022,  
to ensure that your new plan includes your current  
health care providers.

• Health coverage will continue under current plans  
until August 31, 2022.

IMPORTANT DATES

HOW TO ENROLL

1. Visit enrollnow.net

2. Use PA Enrollment  
Services moble app
The app is free and available  

from Apple and Google Play stores.

3. Call 1-800-440-3989
TTY: 1-800-618-4225


